
 

 

Coln Valley Village Hall Newsletter  
Spring/Summer 2023 

 
Coln Valley Litter Pick March 18th 2023 

  
We had another very good turnout with several new volunteers, and it didn’t rain! 
  
As in previous years every road in both Parishes was picked apart from the Fosse 
Way.  
 
The trend in the amount of rubbish 
collected has been generally downward 
over the past few years but unfortunately 
this year’s haul was unchanged from 
2022 with 15 bags and sundries. 
 

Our TV “Drop-in” events 
 
We will be showing the Coronation on a 
large television, mounted for viewing 
throughout the Hall: visible.  
throughout ll.  

Coronation: May 6th from 10.30 onwards: see you there! 
. 

We plan, after the 
Coronation, to have 
other informal and 
largely free of 
charge “drop in” 
times linked to 
major sporting or 
cultural TV-aired 
events.  
 
Here is an 
indicative list:  
 
See valley 
Noticeboards for an 
up-date nearer the 
times: 

 

 

To book the Hall for your events please see: 
https://www.coln-valley-village-hall.co.uk 


